
Negotiating Committee for all Transervice Units   
Ontario Region  

January 27th, 2022 
 

     Negotiations – TRANSERVICE 
Bulletin #7 

 
 

 To: Ontario Local Presidents with Transervice Units 
  Ontario Transervice Caucus Delegates 
  Ontario National Representatives servicing Transervice Units 
  *Please distribute to your Transervice members  

 
 
Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 
 
As you know we have ratified the Tentative Agreement in late in 2021.  The next process 
is for the Company to update the Collective Agreement with all the agreed to changes 
and send to your Ontario Bargaining Committee.  
 
With Christmas vacation and some scheduled vacation time we received the updated 
document from the Company early last week.   
 
Your Ontario Unifor Leadership Committee held a full day zoom call on Monday, January 
26th to review the new Collective Agreement and to proof all changes.   
 
We are pleased to say there were only a few omissions to correct and we have spoken to 
the Company to make the necessary changes. 
 
We have also addressed the outstanding retro issues with the Company and are working 
on getting these resolved as we get the Collective Agreement reading to go to print. 
 

In solidarity, 
 

Your Transervice Bargaining Committee: 
 

Gavin Parker-Nance, Committeeperson  
Scott Shafer, Committeeperson 
Chris Nascimento, Committeeperson 
Scott McIlmoyle, National Representative 
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